
 
 

 

 

29 September 2025 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Ssshhhhhhh – this is a surprise!! 

 

In October, Jackie will have worked 50 years in crossing patrol.  To mark this occasion 

on Wednesday 8 October 2025 there will be a special assembly and Jackie will be 

presented with a special card made by the children. 

 

After the assembly, the Year 1 and Year 2 children will participate in party games and 

party food with Jackie.  Therefore, please can all Year 1 and Year 2 parents and carers 

ensure that their child brings party food pack up on this day. 

 

It would be wonderful if families could keep this as a fantastic surprise for Jackie who 

thinks she is coming in to school to deliver a road safety workshop to children. 

 

Thank you 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

   

Louise Jones                        Sean Sly 

Executive Head  Acting Deputy Head 
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